WASTE OIL DUMPING STATION CLOSED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE:

Village of Bristol Public Works has closed the waste oil refuse station until further notice due to
contaminates being poured into the container at the Public Works Facility.

John’s Disposal will pick up 1 -5 gallon containers that are marked “used oil” on Bulk Pick-Up
days on the 3" Thursday of the month.



